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Under Secretary to the Govern

Dated the 23lh of August 2021

This is with reference to this Ministry's Public Notice dated 05 April 2021 with regards to the
Israel Government Scholarship 2021-22 vide which four (04) students were nominated to the Embassy of
the State of Israel for the aforementioned scholarship.

2. Now, the Embassy has informed the External Scholarship Division that out of the four (04)
students nominated, Ms. Garima Sharma has been selected for the award of the scholarship. Ms. Garima
Sharma is requested to contact the External Scholarship Division at 011-26172492 or via email at

es3.edu@nic.in for completion of formalities.
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